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I oppose the plastic recycle plant being put in the Southern Highlands due to the negative impact on the 
waterways, including underground water systems, air pollution and impact on native flora and fauna and its 
close proximity to National Parks. Micro plastics are a big issue and the Southern Highlands is an area that is 
still steadily recovering from colonisation and farming. My concern are with the original custodians and the 
cultural significance and impact on thier waterways also. There are plenty of industrialised areas with 
significant space that could house such a facility. The prospect of negative impact far outways that of job 
opportunities. Put it in Port Kembla, or other industrialised areas, Unanderra, Wollongong. 
 

 




